From: Olivia Chiu | seeshiessivsssbisadiontrmen

Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 1:46 PM
To: Horchik, Dan
Subject: FW: Petition to change house number

Dear Mr Horchik,
[ ' was referred to you regarding an addressing change on a home we recently pruchased.

['am a resident of Markham and will be moving to a new home in Markham. As I understand
there is a petition process we would like to understand to change our house number from 4
Glaceport to 2 Glaceport Crescent. Renata has been helpful in explaining that 2 Glaceport is
reserved for the corner lot, however, the corner lot is tacing another street Heathfield Ave and
has chosen 7 Heathfield as their home address. Given they have selected 7 Heathfield, is there an
opportunity for us to take the number 2 Glaceport address. Coming from an asian decent, the
number 4 is bad luck for us and would like to understand our options in changing our home

address number.

Your help would be greatly appreciated. I have attached the plan and as well a picture of our new
home. We will be taking posession of our new home as of June 25, 2010.

Cheers.

Olivia Chiu



